
LANCE R. LEFLEUR 

DIRECTOR A• EM 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 

adem.alabama.gov 

1400 Coliseum Blvd. 36110-2400 • Post Office Box 301463 
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463 

(334) 271-7700 • FAX (334) 271-7950 

April 9, 2018 

Mr. Owen Nuttall 
Site Manager 
U.S. Army Transition Force 
681 Castle A venue 
Anniston, Alabama 36205 

RE: ADEM Review and Concurrence: Final Monitoring Well Abandonment Report at 
Former Bl-Millimeter Mortar Range; Final Monitoring Well Abandonment Report, 
Former Choccolocco Corridor Ranges; Final Monitoring Well Abandonment Report, 
Ranges Near Training Area T-24A; dated January 8, 2018 
Fort McClellan, Calhoun County, Alabama 
Facility I.D. No. AL5 000 053 611 

Dear Mr. Nuttall: 

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM or the Department) has 
reviewed the Army's Final Monitoring Well Abandonment Reports for the aforementioned sites. 
The Department's comments on the Draft Reports have been adequately addressed. Therefore, 
the Department concurs with the subject documents. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. William Overstreet of the 
Remediation Engineering Section at 334-270-5646 or via email at 
william.overstreet@adem.alabama.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Wilson, Chief 
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch 
Land Division 

JJW/ATM/WGO/akr 

cc: Ms. Melissa Shirley/USACE, Mobile District 
Ms. Leigh Lattimore/EPA Region 4 
Ms. Lisa Holstein/ Army 

Mrs. Ashley Mastin/ADEM 
Mrs. Brandi Little/ ADEM 

KAY IVEY 

GOVERNOR 

Birmingham Branch Decatur Branch Mobile Branch Mobile-Coastal 
110 Vulcan Road 
Birmingham, AL 35209-4702 
(205) 942-6168 
(205) 941-1603 (FAX) 

2715 Sandlin Road, S.W. 
Decatur, AL 35603-1333 
(256) 353-1713 
(256) 340-9359 (FAX) 

2204 Perimeter Road 
Mobile, AL 36615-1131 
(251) 450-3400 
(251) 479-2593 (FAX) 

3664 Dauphin Street, Suite B 
Mobile, AL 36608 
(251) 304-1176 
(251) 304-1189 (FAX) 


